
Information Item 
 

Date: January 16, 2024 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: Tiffany Oliva, Director of Intergovernmental Affairs & Strategic Initiatives 

Subject: 

Information on IFB Solutions’ Job Training Program for Individuals Who are Blind or Visually 

Impaired Funded by ARPA-Enabled Funds  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Service Excellence  

Strategic Objective:  

Strategic Plan Action Item:  

Key Work Item:  

 

On January 3, 2023, IFB Solutions was among one of the fifteen selected ARPA-Enabled 

Transformational Grantees for their project to create meaningful jobs for those who are blind and 

visually impaired. IFB Solutions received funding in the amount of $300,000. IFB Solutions has 

fully exhausted the total award.  

 

Dan Kelly the President and CEO of IFB Solutions will share an update about what the award 

empowered them to accomplish for our city’s residents.  

  

 

 

 

 


